
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF ERATH 

VERMILION PARISH 

JANUARY 9, 2023 

 

PRESIDING:  MAYOR TAYLOR MENCACCI 

 

BOARD OF ALDERMEN:  STEPHANIE BROUSSARD, SCOTT BERNARD, MIKE 

RICHARD, CORY DUPLANTIS, JASON CONNOR  

 

A motion was offered by Mike Richard, seconded by Scott Bernard and duly carried, approving 

the minutes of the regular meeting December 12, 2022. 

 

A motion was offered by Scott Bernard, seconded by Stephanie Broussard and duly carried, 

approving the bills for payment.  

 

A motion was offered by Stephanie Broussard, seconded by Jason Connor and duly carried, 

adopting the 2023 Holidays. 

 

Mayor Taylor Mencacci made his appointments as follows: 

 

A motion was offered by Scott Bernard, seconded by Jason Connor and duly carried, 

reappointing Raquel Harris as Town Clerk/ Tax Collector, appointing Stephanie Broussard as 

Mayor Pro Tem, reappointing Chris Louivere as Public Works Director, reappointing Bart 

Broussard as Town Attorney and reappointing Bart Broussard as Town Prosecutor, reappointing 

Sellers & Associates as the Town’s Engineers, reappointing Ted Ayo as Town's City Court 

Magistrate, reappointing Abbeville Meridional as the Town's official journal, reappointing 

Kolder, Slaven & Company as the Town's auditors, reappointing Martial Broussard, Curley 

Dartez & Kelly Rogers for the Twin Parish Port Commission Board, reappointing Taylor 

Mencacci for the Public Works Committee for the Vermilion Parish Police Jury.  The Town’s 

meeting will be held on the 2nd Monday of each month. 

 

A motion was offered by Scott Bernard, seconded by Mike Richard and duly carried, adopting an 

agreement between the Erath Fire Department and the Town of Erath. 

 

A motion was offered by Jason Connor, seconded by Scott Bernard and duly carried, to send a 

letter to the property owner regarding properties at 713 E. Paul and 706 E. Pearl and giving him 

30 days to let the Town know how he will proceed.  

 

A motion was offered by Scott Bernard, seconded by Jason Connor and duly carried, adopting 

the December budget-to-actual financial reports.  

 

A motion was offered by Jason Connor, seconded by Scott Bernard and duly carried, there being 

no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

Taylor Mencacci     Raquel Harris 

Mayor       Town Clerk 

 


